
From: Julie Rigoni 
Sent: 21/07/2023 1:50:49 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: Phillip Lane 
Subject: Submission in support of proposal application number DA2022/2281. 

Dear Northern Beaches Council, 

The matter of the above DA application has been raised amongst many in our community and as a Freshwater 
resident and volunteer in our community my husband Graham and I wish to express our support for the DA. 

We all know this is an iconic building and area of Freshwater, of which we all enjoy on a daily basis. Pilu and his 
businesses have always taken great consideration used the area as respectful custodians of  the property. 

For Pilu to offer more services and provide more options to our community and visitors is a gift we must 
encourage. We therefore support the DA proposal and see NO reason to delay any longer. 

Should you wish to discuss our thoughts further please don't hesitate to contact us 

Kind Regards 
Graham and Julie Rigoni 
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